## MINUTES

Board of Aldermen

Town of Chapel Hill, N.C.

The Board of Aldermen met at a Public Hearing on October 10, 1955, at 7:30 P.M., o'clock in the Town Hall with the following present: Mayor Cornwell; Aldermen Wager, Strowd, Davis, Putnam, Robinson, and Alexander; Town Attorney LeGrand, and Town Manager Rose.

The purpose of this hearing was to act upon the request made by University representatives with regard to rezoning the area now owned by the Porthole Restaurant from residential RA-10 zoning to a business zone. Upon the rquest received from Mr. Teague and Mr. Marley that this zoning change be considered one month from date, the Board of Aldermen agreed that same should be heard, and a Public Hearing to be held at 7:30 P. M., o'clock, November 14.

Him K. Conwell

There being no further business to be heard, the meeting was adjourned.

Mayor

mary a every Town Clerk

October 10, 1955